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'Care for yourself, Care for each other, Care for your school.  Always do your best'

Dovery Down Lower School
Tel: 01525 377233

Email: office@doverydownlower.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs D Brewster

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________
21 July 2020
Dear parents

I am emailing to let you know that during the two weeks of transition in September I will be available on the dates listed below to meet with you if you wish to discuss any details about your child prior to them starting full time in Rowan class, for example to discuss medical needs, dietary needs, learning and/or developmental support. 

If you feel it is necessary for us to meet then please email me directly to arrange an appointment on either of the following dates:

Tuesday 8th September 

Thursday 10th September

Tuesday 15th September

Thursday 17th September

I will be available from 1pm through to 2.45pm and can meet you for a 20 minute slot.

I won't need to meet with everyone so please only make an appointment if you feel there is additional information that it is important to pass on to me that you may not have time to do on the initial transition morning.

I look forward to meeting you all on your child's first transition morning on either Monday 7th, Tuesday 8th or Wednesday 9th September.

I hope you all have a lovely summer and see you in September.

BWs

Mrs Blessing

Rowan class teacher

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Heath Road, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire LU7 3AG
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